Jefferson Island Dehy Inspection Notice

Jefferson Island Storage & Hub (JISH) will be performing inspection work effective April 11%. JISH
anticipates the work will continue through April 15%.

For the duration of this work JISH will be unable to withdraw gas from storage. Depending on nominations,
JISH may need to curtail withdrawal nominations during this inspection. Injection and wheeling services
will still be available for the duration of this work. JISH will post additional updates as they come available.

For any questions please contact Zach Levine : (405)-471-7882 or your JISH transportation representative.



